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Fire at St. Joseph Restaurant Remains Under Investigation
(KNZA)-- A St. Joseph restaurant remains closed following a fire Wednesday night.

Officials at the IHOP on North Belt Highway says the restaurant will be closed at least a week to
make needed repairs.

KQ2-TV reports the cause of the fire is still under investigation, but inspectors believe it started in a
wall between restrooms and went up into the attic.

Damage is estimated at around $100,000.

No injuries were reported.
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